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GODFREY – Students new to Lewis and Clark Community College for the Spring 2024 
semester were welcomed to campus Thursday for a New Student Orientation.



About 100 new Trailblazers attended the event, where they were able to explore some of 
the many clubs and services available to them and speak with academic and financial 
aid advisors.

Pictured, Student Ambassador Ben Thompson and volunteer Anthony Losch, both left, 
help new students find their classrooms and navigate their way around campus

Spring classes begin Tuesday, Jan. 16.

For more information on the programs available at L&C, contact the enrollment center 
at (618) 468-2222 or .enroll@lc.edu
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